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PFLAG Hartford July Speakers

PFLAG Hartford hosted representatives from the Moveable
~ Senior Center at the July meeting. We were pleased to hear
from Geraldine Burke, Jennifer Erikkson and Claire Cote.
Geraldine Burke has been an LGBTQ activist for 30 years
and has been involved in organizations including GLSEN
CT (Formerly ED-Flag). She has also been on the Board of
True Colors and Stonewall Speakers. She currently serves
on the Advisory Board of the LGBT Moveable Senior
Center. Jennifer Erikkson is a clinical mental health
counselor and proud member of the LGBTQ community. She has worked with individuals with
disabilities for the past 15 years. At Independence Unlimited she is actively working to help expand the
organization's reach to the LGBTQ community. Claire Cote is a social worker with a specialty in working
with policy and older adults. As the director of senior and social services for the town of Canton, she has
been an ally involved in reaching out to LGBT seniors before the Movable Senior Center got started, and
she has been involved in the Moveable Senior Center since its beginning. Thank you ladies for speaking
with us!

NOTE: We will hold a brief ANNUAL MEETING of our membership at the beginning of our
September 21st regular monthly meeting. The principal business is election of the Board for the coming
year. At the October 19th meeting Fleurette King, Director of the Rainbow Center at UCONN will be
speaking.

Our annual membership drive is in full SWillg! Please consider renewing your
membership, or becoming a member, to help us pay for all the things PFLAG Hartford does. Renewing
your membership is easy! You can download a form to pay by check, or pay online, at pflaghartford.org.
The membership levels are:

PFLAG Superhero $200.00 PFLAG Hero $160.00
PFLAG Waver $100.00 Supporting Member $ 80.00
Basic Household $ 50.00 Basic Individual $30.00

Student/Limited Income $ 18.00

Check out our fabulous new library cart!



http://pflaghartford.org/
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Who is PFLAG Hartford?
PFLAG promotes the health and well-being of gay, lesbian, bisexual, transgender, queer and questioning persons
and their families and friends through:

SUPPORT: To cope with an adverse society
EDUCATION: To enlighten an ill-informed public
ADVOCACY: To end discrimination and to secure equal civil rights.

PFLAG Hartford offers support groups, a lending library, help lines, speaking engagements, special events, and
resources. For more information on what we do, or to become a member or to make a donation, go to
pflaghartford.org, or contact us at pflaghartford@gmail.com.

Monthly Meeting Reminder

Tuesday, September 6th - 6:30 p.m. Manchester Wednesday, September 21st - 7:30 p.m. Hartford
Tuesday, October 4th - 6:30 p.m. Manchester Wednesday, October 19th - 7:30 p.m. Hartford

Hartford meetings are held at Immanuel Congregational Church, 10 Woodland St., Hartford
Manchester meetings are held at the Manchester Youth Services Bureau, 63 Linden St., Manchester

Meet the Volunteers of PFLAG Hartford - Amanda Klatt

# If you've ever been to a PFLAG Hartford meeting, chances are you were
greeted by a cheerful Amanda Klatt upon entering Immanuel Church.
Known as the "Vanna White" of the Hartford meetings, Amanda is proud
to show off her neat display of PFLAG literature and information on area
events at her extensive resource table.

As our Resource Coordinator, Amanda takes this show on the road, tabling
events around the area in order to introduce people to PFLAG Hartford
and to share, as she puts it, her "years of diverse knowledge to those who
are in need of assistance". Although she is a self-proclaimed "Jack of All Trades" who fills in wherever

she is needed, even serving as Secretary this past year, Amanda is truly happiest being in charge of the PFLAG
table. "While the position (of Resource Coordinator) WAS created for me" she muses, "l would like to think that | was
created to be in this position."

When Amanda is not spreading the word about PFLAG Hartford (or working her full time job with the
State of Connecticut), she can be found spending time with her two teenage sons, Brian and Steven,
searching for antiquities, or playing cards with friends. She manages her busy life with the help of her
favorite vice, coffee.

So the next Wednesday night you come to the PFLAG Hartford meeting, give a big thanks (and perhaps a
hug) to our Super Tabler Amanda! And, if you would like to join Amanda in her tabling adventures
around the state, please contact her at resource.pflaghartford@gmail.com to volunteer your services!





http://www.ctgmc.org/bingomania.html
http://www.ctgmc.org/bingomania.html
http://www.ourtruecolors.org/Programs/QA/

